
Dear Examiner, 

We are asking for the permission from “Daiso Industries Co., Ltd.” to place 
the label for the product into the user manual and package instead of the 
exterior of the device, due to the dimensions of the “True Wireless 
Earphone” being extremely small. 

Sincerely, 

_______________________ 

Nozomi Matsunobu 
Chief 

Date 2024/1/4  

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Product: True Wireless Earphone 
FCC ID: 2BCCJ-DAISOTWS003   


